Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Hanson, David L - DNR

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 1:55 PM
To: ‘eogden@hsacommercial.com’
Subject: DNR VPLE Insurance

To participant in the VPLE program:

The insurance fees for sites in the Voluntary Party Liability Exemption (VPLE) program have increased
slightly due to increased premiums. This insurance is required under Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 754 and
Wis. Stat. § 292.15(2)(ae)(3) for sites to receive a Certificate of Completion after they obtain closure with
groundwater contamination that exceeds the state enforcement standards and is being remediated via natural
attenuation.

The new fees are in effect until September 29, 2022. The form, process and use categories (commercial, light
industrial, etc.) will remain the same. The DNR has a new insurance policy to provide this coverage with
Ironshore Insurance Services. The new policy was needed because the previous policy, also with Ironshore,
had expired. The fact sheet and current fee schedule are available here:

http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/pubs/rr/RR661.pdf

If you have any questions about your VPLE site, please work with your assigned DNR project manager. Any
questions about the insurance requirement should be directed to Michael Prager, 608-225-7950, or
michael.prager@wisconsin.gov.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

David L. Hanson

Redevelopment Specialist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Southeast Region, Milwaukee Service Center

2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Dr.

Milwaukee, WI 53212

Phone: (414) 639-4156

Fax: (414) 263-8550

david.hanson@wisconsin.gov
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